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A Lady By Midnight Spindle Cove 3 Tessa
Dare

Yeah, reviewing a books A Lady By Midnight Spindle Cove 3 Tessa Dare could
build up your near contacts listings. This is just one of the solutions for
you to be successful. As understood, attainment does not suggest that you
have fabulous points.

Comprehending as capably as conformity even more than new will provide each
success. next to, the message as without difficulty as insight of this A Lady
By Midnight Spindle Cove 3 Tessa Dare can be taken as well as picked to act.

Twice Tempted by a Rogue - Tessa Dare
2010-06-22
Horses, gambling, and secrets are the
game played by the men of the Stud
Club—until love raises the stakes in
Twice Tempted by a Rogue. Luck is a
double-edged sword for brooding war
hero Rhys St. Maur. His death wish
went unanswered on the battlefield,

while fate allowed the murder of his
good friend in the elite gentlemen’s
society known as the Stud Club. Out
of options, Rhys returns to his
ancestral home on the moors of
Devonshire, expecting anything but a
chance at redemption in the arms of a
beautiful innkeeper who dares him to
take on the demons of his past—and
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the sweet temptation of a woman’s
love. Meredith Maddox believes in
hard work, not fate, and romance
isn’t part of her plan. But when Rhys
returns, battle-scarred, world-weary,
and more dangerously attractive than
ever, the lovely widow is torn
between determination and desire. As
a deep mystery and dangerous
smugglers threaten much more than
their passionate reckoning, Meredith
discovers that she must trust
everything to a wager her heart
placed long ago.
It Happened One Autumn - Lisa Kleypas
2009-10-13
Headstrong American heiress Lillian
Bowman has come to England to find an
aristocratic husband. Unfortunately,
no man is strong enough to tame the
stubborn beauty's fierce will.
Except, perhaps, the powerful and
arrogant Earl of Westcliff—a man
Lillian despises more than anyone
she's ever met. Marcus, Lord
Westcliff, is famous for his icy

English reserve and his supreme self-
control. But something about the
audacious Lillian drives him mad.
Whenever they're in the same room,
they can't stop themselves from
battling furiously to gain the upper
hand. Then one afternoon, a
stunningly sensuous encounter changes
everything . . . and Lillian
discovers that beneath the earl's
reserved façade, he is the passionate
and tender lover of her dreams. What
neither Westcliff nor Lillian
suspect, however, is that a sinister
conspiracy threatens to destroy any
chance of happiness. After a shocking
betrayal endangers Lillian's
safety—and possibly her life—will
Marcus be able to save her before
it's too late?
The Rogue Not Taken - Sarah MacLean
2015-12-29
Lady Sophie’s Society Splash When
Sophie, the least interesting of the
Talbot sisters, lands her
philandering brother-in-law backside-
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first in a goldfish pond in front of
all society, she becomes the target
of very public aristocratic scorn.
Her only choice is to flee London,
vowing to start a new life far from
the aristocracy. Unfortunately, the
carriage in which she stows away
isn’t saving her from ruin . . . it’s
filled with it. Rogue’s Reign of
Ravishment! Kingscote, “King,” the
Marquess of Eversley, has never met a
woman he couldn’t charm, resulting in
a reputation far worse than the
truth, a general sense that he’s more
pretty face than proper gentleman,
and an irate summons home to the
Scottish border. When King discovers
stowaway Sophie, however, the journey
becomes anything but boring. War? Or
More? He thinks she’s trying to trick
him into marriage. She wouldn’t have
him if he were the last man on earth.
But carriages bring close quarters,
dark secrets, and unbearable
temptation, making opposites
altogether too attractive . . .

Love Letters From a Lord - Tessa Dare
2021-07-06
Love Letters From a Lord has
descriptive copy which is not yet
available from the Publisher.
The Wallflower Wager - Tessa Dare
2019-08-13
New York Times and USA Today
Bestseller They call him the Duke of
Ruin. To an undaunted wallflower,
he's just the beast next door.
Wealthy and ruthless, Gabriel Duke
clawed his way from the lowliest
slums to the pinnacle of high
society—and now he wants to get even.
Loyal and passionate, Lady Penelope
Campion never met a lost or wounded
creature she wouldn’t take into her
home and her heart. When her
imposing—and attractive—new neighbor
demands she clear out the rescued
animals, Penny sets him a challenge.
She will part with her precious
charges, if he can find them loving
homes. Done, Gabriel says. How hard
can it be to find homes for a few
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kittens? And a two-legged dog. And a
foul-mouthed parrot. And a goat, an
otter, a hedgehog . . . Easier said
than done, for a cold-blooded bastard
who wouldn’t know a loving home from
a workhouse. Soon he’s covered in cat
hair, knee-deep in adorable, and
bewitched by a shyly pretty spinster
who defies his every attempt to
resist. Now she’s set her mind and
heart on saving him. Not if he ruins
her first.
The Bride Bet - Tessa Dare 2025-12-15
How to lose a duke in ten
years…without losing your heart. Once
upon a time, two sworn enemies—the
bookish daughter of a scholar and the
devilish heir to a duke—made a pact:
If they were both still single in ten
years, they would marry each other.
It was a joke, Nicola thought. A
duchess? Her? But when the Duke of
Westleigh returns a decade later,
he’s serious. He needs an heir, so
he’s holding her to their marriage
bargain—diamond ring, lavish gown,

engagement ball, and more. Nothing
Nicola says can dissuade him. When
she calls him arrogant, he praises
her honesty. When she makes social
stumbles, he catches her fall. And
when she gets exasperated, the duke
can’t seem to get enough. For reasons
she can’t fathom, he claims that no
other woman will do. He’s betting he
can change her mind, with logic and
passion. She’s betting she can change
his mind, just by being herself. And
as the clock ticks down to a wedding
day, neither is counting on losing
their heart.
His Bride for the Taking - Tessa Dare
2021-01-15
It’s the first rule of friendship
among gentlemen: Don’t even think
about touching your best friend’s
sister. Sebastian, Lord Byrne, has
never been one for rules. He’s
thought about touching Mary Clayton—a
lot—and struggled to resist
temptation. But when Mary’s
bridegroom leaves her waiting the



5

altar, only Sebastian can save her
from ruin. By marrying her himself.
In eleven years, he’s never laid a
finger on his best friend’s sister.
Now he’s going to take her with both
hands. To have, to hold…and to love.
This novella was originally published
in Rogues Rush In, a Regency romance
duet (2018), by Tessa Dare and
Christi Caldwell
The First Lie - Diane Chamberlain
2013-06-04
An e-original short story that sets
the stage for bestselling author
Diane Chamberlain's novel Necessary
Lies (September 2013). The First Lie
gives readers an early glimpse into
the life of thirteen-year-old Ivy
Hart. It's 1958 in rural North
Carolina, where Ivy lives with her
grandmother and sister on a tobacco
farm. As tenant farmers, Ivy and her
family don't have much freedom,
though she and her best friend,
Henry, often sneak away in search of
adventure...and their truest selves.

But life on the farm takes a turn
when Ivy's teenage sister gives
birth—all the while maintaining her
silence about the baby's father. Soon
Ivy finds herself navigating the
space between adolescence and
adulthood as she tries to unravel a
dark web of family secrets and make
sense of her ever-evolving life in
the segregated South. Advance praise
for Diane Chamberlain's Necessary
Lies: "It will steal your
heart."—Katrina Kittle, author of The
Blessings of the Animals "An
emotional powerhouse." —Mary Alice
Monroe, New York Times bestselling
author of Beach House Memories
"Enthralling...[it] transfixed me
from the very first pages, and its
vivid and sympathetic characters
haunted me long after the
last."—Christina Schwarz, New York
Times bestselling author of Drowning
Ruth
A Week to Be Wicked - Tessa Dare
2012-03-27
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Unexpected lovers find themselves
together in Spindle Cove with A Week
to be Wicked—the second book in Tessa
Dare’s utterly delectable historical
romance series. This Regency Era
delight finds a restless British lord
desperate to escape the quaint and
too quiet small seaside resort he’s
trapped in…and he gets much more than
he expected when he eagerly agrees to
escort a beautiful, brilliant,
socially awkward lady scientist to
Scotland. Concerning Tessa Dare and
her irresistible romances,
bestselling author Julia Quinn is
spot on when she says, “Prepare to
fall in love!” And anyone who loves
the novels of Lisa Kleypas, Christina
Dodd, and Liz Carlyle is going to
adore having A Week to be Wicked.
The Football Girl - Thatcher Heldring
2017-04-04
For every athlete or sports fanatic
who knows she's just as good as the
guys. This is for fans of The Running
Dream by Wendelin Van Draanen, Grace,

Gold, and Glory by Gabrielle Douglass
and Breakaway: Beyond the Goal by
Alex Morgan. The summer before Caleb
and Tessa enter high school,
friendship has blossomed into a
relationship . . . and their playful
sports days are coming to an end.
Caleb is getting ready to try out for
the football team, and Tessa is
training for cross-country. But all
their structured plans derail in the
final flag game when they lose. Tessa
doesn’t want to end her career as a
loser. She really enjoys playing, and
if she’s being honest, she likes it
even more than running cross-country.
So what if she decided to play
football instead? What would happen
between her and Caleb? Or between her
two best friends, who are counting on
her to try out for cross-country with
them? And will her parents be upset
that she’s decided to take her hobby
to the next level? This summer Caleb
and Tessa figure out just what it
means to be a boyfriend, girlfriend,
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teammate, best friend, and someone
worth cheering for. “A great next
choice for readers who have enjoyed
Catherine Gilbert Murdock’s Dairy
Queen and Miranda Kenneally’s
Catching Jordan.”—SLJ “Fast-paced
football action, realistic family
drama, and sweet romance…[will have]
readers looking for girl-powered
sports stories…find[ing] plenty to
like.”—Booklist “Tessa's ferocious
competitiveness is appealing.”—Kirkus
Reviews “[The Football Girl] serve[s]
to illuminate the appropriately
complicated emotions both of a young
romance and of pursuing a dream.
Heldring writes with insight and
restraint.”—The Horn Book
Surrender of a Siren - Tessa Dare
2009-08-25
New author Tessa Dare takes passion
to the high seas in this steamy tale
of a runaway bride and a devilishly
disarming privateer. Desperate to
escape a loveless marriage and
society’s constraints, pampered

heiress Sophia Hathaway jilts her
groom, packs up her paints and
sketchbook, and assumes a new
identity, posing as a governess to
secure passage on the Aphrodite. She
wants a life of her own: unsheltered,
unconventional, uninhibited. But it’s
one thing to sketch her most wanton
fantasies, and quite another to face
the dangerously handsome libertine
who would steal both her virtue and
her gold. To any well-bred lady,
Benedict “Gray” Grayson is trouble in
snug-fitting boots. A conscienceless
scoundrel who sails the seas for
pleasure and profit, Gray lives for
conquest–until Sophia’s perception
and artistry stir his heart. Suddenly
he’ll brave sharks, fire, storm, and
sea just to keep her at his side.
She’s beautiful, refined, and ripe
for seduction. Could this counterfeit
governess be a rogue’s redemption? Or
will the runaway heiress’s secrets
destroy their only chance at love?
Three Nights with a Scoundrel - Tessa
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Dare 2010-07-27
In Tessa Dare’s dazzling new trilogy,
the men of the Stud Club live and
play by their own rules—until passion
changes the game. The bastard son of
a nobleman, Julian Bellamy is now
polished to perfection, enthralling
the ton with wit and charm while
clandestinely plotting to ruin the
lords, ravish the ladies, and have
the last laugh on a society that once
spurned him. But after meeting Leo
Chatwick, a decent man and founder of
an elite gentlemen’s club, and Lily,
Leo’s enchanting sister, Julian
reconsiders his wild ways. And when
Leo’s tragic murder demands that
Julian hunt for justice, he vows to
see the woman he secretly loves
married to a man of her own class.
Lily, however, has a very different
husband in mind. She’s loved Julian
forever, adores the man beneath the
rakish façade, and wants to savor the
delicious attraction they share—as
his wife. His insistence on marrying

her off only reinforces her intent to
prove that he is the only man for
her. Obsessed with catching a killer,
Julian sinks back to the gutters of
his youth, forcing Lily to reach out
with a sweet, reckless passion Julian
can’t resist. Can her desire for a
scoundrel save them both—or will
dangerous secrets threaten more than
their tender love?
A Lady by Midnight - Tessa Dare
2012-08-28
Spindle Cove, nestled in a peaceful
corner of Regency Era England, has
long been known as “Spinster Cove,”
due to its preponderance of unwed
ladies of “delicate
constitutions”—and that’s the
fictional setting for a delightful
historical romance series by USA
Today bestselling author Tessa Dare.
In A Lady by Midnight, a young woman
searching for her family finds love
unexpectedly with a handsome
colonel—but the secrets of her
heritage threaten to disrupt their
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romance…and their upcoming nuptials.
Concerning the heart-soaring romantic
fiction of Ms. Tessa Dare, fans of
Lisa Kleypas and Eloisa James would
do well to heed Julia Quinn’s
admonitions and “prepare to fall in
love!”
Goddess of the Hunt - Tessa Dare
2009-07-28
In this lush and seductive novel,
exciting new author Tessa Dare takes
desire to brazen heights. Ever the
bold adventuress, Lucy Waltham has
decided to go hunting for a husband.
But first she needs some target
practice. So she turns to her
brother’ s best friend, Jeremy
Trescott, the Earl of Kendall, to
hone her seductive wiles on him
before setting her sights on another
man. But her practice kisses spark a
smoldering passion–one that could
send all her plans up in smoke.
Jeremy has an influential title, a
vast fortune, and a painful past full
of long-buried secrets. He keeps a

safe distance from his own emotions,
but to distract Lucy from her
reckless scheming, he must give his
passions free rein. Their sensual
battle of wills is as maddening as it
is delicious, but the longer he
succeeds in managing the headstrong
temptress, the closer Jeremy comes to
losing control. When scandal breaks,
can he bring himself to abandon Lucy
to her ruin? Or will he risk his
heart and claim her for his own?
A Night to Surrender - Tessa Dare
2012-02
Welcome to Spindle Cove, where the
ladies with delicate constitutions
come for the sea air, and men in
their prime are . . . nowhere to be
found. Or are they? Dare delivers the
first book in her new Regency Spindle
Cove series. Original.
Duke of Midnight - Elizabeth Hoyt
2015-05-26
"Elizabeth Hoyt has outdone herself."
-- Jennifer Ashley, New York Times
bestselling author WHEN A MASKED MAN
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. . . Twenty years ago Maximus Batten
witnessed the brutal murders of his
parents. Now the autocratic Duke of
Wakefield, he spends his days ruling
Parliament. But by night, disguised
as the Ghost of St. Giles, he prowls
the grim alleys of St. Giles, ever on
the hunt for the murderer. One night
he finds a fiery woman who meets him
toe-to-toe-and won't back down . . .
MEETS HIS MATCH . . . Artemis Greaves
toils as a lady's companion, but
hiding beneath the plain brown serge
of her dress is the heart of a
huntress. When the Ghost of St. Giles
rescues her from footpads, she
recognizes a kindred spirit-and is
intrigued. She's even more intrigued
when she realizes who exactly the
notorious Ghost is by day . . .
DESIRE IGNITES A DANGEROUS PASSION
Artemis makes a bold move: she
demands that Maximus use his
influence to free her imprisoned
brother-or she will expose him as the
Ghost. But blackmailing a powerful

duke isn't without risks. Now that
she has the tiger by the tail, can
she withstand his ire-or the
temptation of his embrace?
Beauty and the Blacksmith - Tessa
Dare 2013-04-30
Take a trip to Spindle Cove in New
York Times bestselling author Tessa
Dare's gorgeous and sexy Regency
romance. Beautiful and elegant, Miss
Diana Highwood is destined to marry a
wealthy, well-placed nobleman. At
least that's what her mother has
loudly declared to everyone in
Spindle Cove. But Diana's not excited
by dukes and lords. The only man who
makes her heart pound is the village
blacksmith, Aaron Dawes. By birth and
fortune, they couldn't be more wrong
for each other . . . but during
stolen, steamy moments in the smithy,
his strong hands feel so right. Is
their love forged strong enough to
last, or are they just playing with
fire?
Romancing the Duke - Tessa Dare
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2014-01-28
As the daughter of a famed author,
Isolde Ophelia Goodnight grew up on
tales of brave knights and fair
maidens. She never doubted romance
would be in her future, too. The
storybooks offered endless
possibilities. And as she grew older,
Izzy crossed them off. One by one by
one. Ugly duckling turned swan?
Abducted by handsome highwayman?
Rescued from drudgery by charming
prince? No, no, and . . . Heh. Now
Izzy’s given up yearning for romance.
She’ll settle for a roof over her
head. What fairy tales are left over
for an impoverished twenty-six year-
old woman who’s never even been
kissed? This one.
How to Catch a Wild Viscount - Tessa
Dare 2014-08-14
She’s on the hunt for a hero… Luke
Trenton, Viscount Merritt, returned
from war a changed man. Battle
stripped away his civility and
brought out his inner beast. There is

no charm or tenderness in him now;
only dark passions and a hardened
soul. He has nothing to offer the
starry-eyed, innocent girl who
pledged her heart to him four years
ago. But Cecily Hale isn’t a girl any
longer. She’s grown into a woman—one
who won’t be pushed away. She and
Luke are guests at a house party when
a local legend captures their
friends’ imaginations. While the
others plunge into the forest on a
wild goose...er, stag chase, Cecily’s
on the hunt for a man. She has only a
few moonlit nights to reach the real
Luke…the wounded heart she knows
still beats inside the war-ravaged
body…or she could lose him to the
darkness forever. This is a novella
of approximately 20,000 words, or 80
pages. It was originally published
under the title The Legend of the
Werestag.
Lord Dashwood Missed Out - Tessa Dare
2015-12-08
A snowstorm hath no fury like a
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spinster scorned Miss Elinora
Browning grew up yearning for the
handsome, intelligent lord-next-
door…but he left England without a
word of farewell. One night, inspired
by a bit too much sherry, Nora poured
out her heartbreak on paper. Lord
Dashwood Missed Out was a love letter
to every young lady who’d been
overlooked by gentlemen—and an
instant bestseller. Now she’s on her
way to speak in Spindle Cove when
snowy weather delays her coach. She’s
forced to wait out the storm with the
worst possible companion: Lord
Dashwood himself. And he finally
seems to have noticed her. George
Travers, Lord Dashwood, has traveled
the globe as a cartographer. He
returned to England with the goal of
marrying and creating an heir—only to
find his reputation shredded by an
audacious, vexingly attractive
bluestocking and her poison pen. Lord
Dashwood Missed Out, his arse. Since
Nora Browning seems to believe he

overlooked the passion of a lifetime,
Dash challenges her to prove it. She
has one night.
The Scandalous, Dissolute, No-Good
Mr. Wright - Tessa Dare 2012-12-11
Miss Eliza Cade is a lady in waiting.
And waiting. Because of a foolish
mistake in her youth, she's not
allowed "out" in Society until her
three older sisters are wed. But
while she's trying to be good, she
keeps bumping elbows—and, more
distressingly, lips— with notorious
rake Harry Wright. Every moment she
spends with him, she risks complete
ruin. The sensual passions he stirs
in her are so wrong . . . but Eliza
just can't resist Mr. Wright.
One Dance with a Duke - Tessa Dare
2010-05-25
In One Dance with a Duke—the first
novel in Tessa Dare’s delightful new
trilogy—secrets and scandals tempt
the irresistible rogues of the Stud
Club to gamble everything for love. A
handsome and reclusive horse breeder,
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Spencer Dumarque, the fourth Duke of
Morland, is a member of the exclusive
Stud Club, an organization so select
it has only ten members—yet
membership is attainable to anyone
with luck. And Spencer has plenty of
it, along with an obsession with a
prize horse, a dark secret, and, now,
a reputation as the dashing “Duke of
Midnight.” Each evening he selects
one lady for a breathtaking midnight
waltz. But none of the women catch
his interest, and nobody ever bests
the duke—until Lady Amelia d’Orsay
tries her luck. In a moment of
desperation, the unconventional
beauty claims the duke’s dance and
unwittingly steals his heart. When
Amelia demands that Spencer forgive
her scapegrace brother’s debts, she
never imagines that her game of wits
and words will lead to breathless
passion and a steamy proposal. Still,
Spencer is a man of mystery, perhaps
connected to the shocking murder of
the Stud Club’s founder. Will Amelia

lose her heart in this reckless wager
or win everlasting love?
The Duchess Deal - Tessa Dare
2017-08-22
When girl meets Duke, their marriage
breaks all the rules… Since his
return from war, the Duke of
Ashbury’s to-do list has been short
and anything but sweet: brooding,
glowering, menacing London ne’er-do-
wells by night. Now there’s a new
item on the list. He needs an
heir—which means he needs a wife.
When Emma Gladstone, a vicar’s
daughter turned seamstress, appears
in his library wearing a wedding
gown, he decides on the spot that
she’ll do. His terms are simple: -
They will be husband and wife by
night only. - No lights, no kissing.
- No questions about his battle
scars. - Last, and most importantly…
Once she’s pregnant with his heir,
they need never share a bed again.
But Emma is no pushover. She has a
few rules of her own: - They will
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have dinner together every evening. -
With conversation. - And unlimited
teasing. - Last, and most
importantly… Once she’s seen the man
beneath the scars, he can’t stop her
from falling in love…
Love, Come to Me - Lisa Kleypas
2011-08-30
When strong and handsome Heath Rayne
pulled Lucinda Caldwell from a winter
river, he rescued her from an icy
death. But soon he was plunging her
into a torrid torrent of passion that
this New England beauty had never
suspected could claim her. Heath was
unlike any other man Lucy had ever
known: a dashing, mocking, sensuous
Southerner who came as a stranger to
Lucy's town-and stayed as he stripped
away her last shreds of resistance to
the demands of desire and the flaming
fulfillment of love...
How the Dukes Stole Christmas - Tessa
Dare 2019-09-24
From the ballrooms of London, to
abandoned Scottish castles, to the

snowy streets of Gilded Age New York,
four bestselling authors whip up
unforgettable Christmas romance.
“Meet Me in Mayfair” by Tessa Dare
Louisa Ward needs a Christmas
miracle. Unless she catches a wealthy
husband at the ball, the Duke of
Thorndale will evict her family from
their home. When Louisa finds herself
waltzing with the heartless
Thorndale, she’s unnerved by his
handsome looks—and surprising charm.
“The Duke of Christmas Present” by
Sarah MacLean Rich and ruthless,
Eben, Duke of Allryd doesn’t care for
the holidays. But when Lady
Jacqueline Mosby returns to town
after a long absence, Eben falls
under the spell of Christmas—and the
woman he never stopped loving.
“Heiress Alone” by Sophie Jordan When
Annis Bannister finds herself
stranded in the Highlands during a
Christmas snowstorm, she must fend
off brigands terrorizing the
countryside. Her only hope falls on
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her neighbor, a surly hermit duke who
unravels her with a kiss. “Christmas
in Central Park” by Joanna Shupe Mrs.
Rose Walker pens a popular
advice/recipe column. No one knows
Rose can’t even boil water. When her
boss, Duke Havemeyer, insists she
host a Christmas party, Rose must
find a husband, an empty mansion, and
a cook. But Rose fears her plan is
failing—especially when Duke’s
attentions make her want to step
under the mistletoe with him.
Any Duchess Will Do - Tessa Dare
2013-05-28
What's a duke to do, when the girl
who's perfectly wrong becomes the
woman he can't live without? Griffin
York, the Duke of Halford, has no
desire to wed this season—or any
season—but his diabolical mother
abducts him to "Spinster Cove" and
insists he select a bride from the
ladies in residence. Griff decides to
teach her a lesson that will end the
marriage debate forever. He chooses

the serving girl. Overworked and
struggling, Pauline Simms doesn't
dream about dukes. All she wants is
to hang up her barmaid apron and open
a bookshop. That dream becomes a
possibility when an arrogant,
sinfully attractive duke offers her a
small fortune for a week's
employment. Her duties are simple:
submit to his mother's "duchess
training"… and fail miserably. But in
London, Pauline isn't a miserable
failure. She's a brave, quick-witted,
beguiling failure—a woman who ignites
Griff's desire and soothes the
darkness in his soul. Keeping Pauline
by his side won't be easy. Even if
Society could accept a serving girl
duchess—can a roguish duke convince a
serving girl to trust him with her
heart?
A Night to Surrender - Tessa Dare
2011-08-30
Welcome to Spindle Cove, where the
ladies with delicate constitutions
come for the sea air, and men in
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their prime are . . . nowhere to be
found. Or are they? Spindle Cove is
the destination of choice for certain
types of well-bred young ladies: the
painfully shy, young wives
disenchanted with matrimony, and
young girls too enchanted with the
wrong men; it is a haven for those
who live there. Victor Bramwell, the
new Earl of Rycliff, knows he doesn’t
belong here. So far as he can tell,
there’s nothing in this place but
spinsters . . . and sheep. But he has
no choice, he has orders to gather a
militia. It’s a simple mission, made
complicated by the spirited,
exquisite Susanna Finch—a woman who
is determined to save her personal
utopia from the invasion of Bram’s
makeshift army. Susanna has no use
for aggravating men; Bram has sworn
off interfering women. The scene is
set for an epic battle…but who can be
named the winner when both have so
much to lose?
The Never Hero - T. Ellery Hodges

2014-09-12
What if when you died, no one would
ever know you were all that stood
between man and the enemy?When
Jonathan Tibbs awakes in a puddle of
his own blood, there isn't a scratch
on him to explain it. In the weeks to
follow, he comes to find he's been
drafted for a war with a violent
otherworldly species. A war that only
he can remember. Now, the man
Jonathan imagined himself becoming is
no longer the man who can endure his
future. The first installment in this
science fiction action adventure
series, The Never Hero is a gritty
and honest look at the psychological
journey of a man forced to forge
himself into a weapon. Abandoned with
little guidance, and at the mercy of
a bargain struck far outside his
reach, Jonathan races to unlock the
means to surmount the odds, and
understand the mystery behind a
conflict raging outside of time and
memory.In the end, the real question
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is what Jonathan is willing to become
to save a planet that will never see
his sacrifice.
Once Upon a Winter’s Eve - Tessa Dare
2021-01-15
Some wallflowers bloom at night…
Violet is a quiet girl. She speaks
six languages, but seldom raises her
voice. The gentlemen aren’t beating
down her door. Until the night of the
Spindle Cove Christmas ball, when a
mysterious stranger crashes into the
ballroom and collapses at Violet’s
feet. He’s wet, chilled, bleeding,
and speaking in an unfamiliar tongue.
Only Violet understands him. And she
knows he’s not what he seems. She has
one night to draw forth the secrets
of this dangerously handsome rogue.
Is he a smuggler? A fugitive? An
enemy spy? She needs answers by
sunrise, but her captive would rather
seduce than confess. To learn his
secrets, Violet must reveal hers—and
open herself to adventure, passion,
and the unthinkable… Love.

When a Scot Ties the Knot - Tessa
Dare 2015-08-25
On the cusp of her first London
season, Miss Madeline Gracechurch was
shy, pretty, and talented with a
drawing pencil, but hopelessly
awkward with gentlemen. She was
certain to be a dismal failure on the
London marriage mart. So Maddie did
what generations of shy, awkward
young ladies have done: she invented
a sweetheart. A Scottish sweetheart.
One who was handsome and honorable
and devoted to her, but conveniently
never around. Maddie poured her heart
into writing the imaginary Captain
MacKenzie letter after letter . . .
and by pretending to be devastated
when he was (not really) killed in
battle, she managed to avoid the
pressures of London society entirely.
Until years later, when this kilted
Highland lover of her imaginings
shows up in the flesh. The real
Captain Logan MacKenzie arrives on
her doorstep—handsome as anything,
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but not entirely honorable. He's
wounded, jaded, in possession of her
letters . . . and ready to make good
on every promise Maddie never
expected to keep.
Night Hawk - Beverly Jenkins
2011-10-25
The premier name in African-American
historical romance fiction, the
incomparable Beverly Jenkins returns
to the American West with Night
Hawk—a blistering tale of high-stakes
romance that unites a hard-as-nails
bounty hunter with a gorgeous
spitfire whom he rescues from a
vigilante mob. Outlaw.Preacher. Night
Hawk. He’s had many names, but he
can’t escape the past. Since Ian
Vance’s beloved wife was murdered
years ago, the hardened bounty hunter
know she’ll never feel love or
tenderness again, so he’s made it his
mission to ensure others get their
justice. But when he’s charged with
delivering a sharp-eyed beauty to the
law, Ian can’t help but feel he may

still have something left to lose.
Orphaned at twelve, Maggie Freeman
has always found her way out of
trouble. But now there’s a vigilante
mob at her back who would like
nothing more than to see her hang for
a crime she didn’t commit. Maggie may
have to accept help for the first
time in her life . . .even if it’s
from the one man standing between her
and freedom.
The Duke Undone - Joanna Lowell
2021-04-06
An artist stumbles upon a naked duke
and an unlikely love story begins in
this captivating Victorian historical
romance. When Royal Academy painting
student Lucy Coover trips over a
naked man passed out in an East End
alley, she does the decent thing. She
covers him up and fetches help.
Trouble is, she can't banish his
muscular form from her dreams as
easily. Compelled to capture every
detail, she creates a stunning
portrait but is forced to sell it
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when the rent comes due. What could
be worse than surrendering the very
picture of your desire? Meeting the
man himself. Anthony Philby, Duke of
Weston, is nobody's muse. Upon
discovering the scandalous likeness,
he springs into action. His infamous
family has been torn apart by shame
and secrets, and he can't afford more
gossip. Even a whisper may jeopardize
his inheritance and his chance at
independence. His plan is simple:
burn the painting, confront the
artist. Or rather, it's simple until
he meets Lucy and decides to offer
the bewitching young artist a devil's
bargain. He'll help save her
foreclosed home, if she'll help
repair his family’s brutal legacy. An
irresistible passion ignites between
them, but when danger strikes, Lucy
and Anthony must risk everything...
for a love that might destroy them
both.
Seduced By His Touch - Tracy Anne
Warren 2009-08-25

He Had to Marry Her Everyone in
London agrees the Byrons are just as
"mad, bad, and dangerous to know" as
their poetic non-relation. But Lord
Jack Byron is facing a predicament
that is scandalous . . . even for
him! Marry a young woman because he
lost a bet? Unreformed rake Lord Jack
Byron would do anything to get out of
it. But the rich merchant who holds
his debt insists Jack lead his on-
the-shelf daughter to the altar . . .
and make her believe it's a love
match. With no options, Jack agrees,
thinking he'll be shackled to a
closed-in spinster. But Grace Danvers
is no milk-and-water miss. When he
first encounters her in a London
bookstore, Jack is struck by her
tempting sensuality and soon becomes
determined to bed—and wed—her (in
that order!). Yet though he plans to
seduce her with his touch, he never
dreams he'll also want to win her
with his love.
Do You Want to Start a Scandal -
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Tessa Dare 2016-09-27
On the night of the Parkhurst ball,
someone had a scandalous tryst in the
library. Was it Lord Canby, with the
maid, on the divan? Or Miss
Fairchild, with a rake, against the
wall? Perhaps the butler did it. All
Charlotte Highwood knows is this: it
wasn’t her. But rumors to the
contrary are buzzing. Unless she can
discover the lovers’ true identity,
she’ll be forced to marry Piers
Brandon, Lord Granville—the coldest,
most arrogantly handsome gentleman
she’s ever had the misfortune to
embrace. When it comes to emotion,
the man hasn’t got a clue. But as
they set about finding the mystery
lovers, Piers reveals a few secrets
of his own. The oh-so-proper marquess
can pick locks, land punches, tease
with sly wit . . . and melt a woman’s
knees with a single kiss. The only
thing he guards more fiercely than
Charlotte’s safety is the truth about
his dark past. Their passion is

intense. The danger is real. Soon
Charlotte’s feeling torn. Will she
risk all to prove her innocence? Or
surrender it to a man who’s sworn to
never love?
What I Did For a Duke - Julie Anne
Long 2011-02-22
For years, he's been an object of
fear, fascination . . . and fantasy.
But of all the wicked rumors that
shadow the formidable Alexander
Moncrieffe, Duke of Falconbridge, the
ton knows one thing for certain: only
fools dare cross him. And when Ian
Eversea does just that, Moncrieffe
knows the perfect revenge: he'll
seduce Ian's innocent sister,
Genevieve—the only Eversea as yet
untouched by scandal. First he'll
capture her heart . . . and then
he'll break it. But everything about
Genevieve is unexpected: the passion
simmering beneath her cool control,
the sharp wit tempered by gentleness
. . . And though Genevieve has heard
the whispers about the duke's dark
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past, and knows she trifles with him
at her peril, one incendiary kiss
tempts her deeper into a world of
extraordinary sensuality. Until
Genevieve is faced with a fateful
choice . . . is there anything she
won't do for a duke?
The Last Field Party - Abbi Glines
2022-11-22
The seventh and final book in the #1
New York Times bestselling Field
Party series--a Southern soap opera
filled with football, cute boys, and
pick-up trucks--from USA TODAY
bestselling author Abbi Glines. The
couples from the previous books in
the Field Party series gather for a
special event ten years in the future
that will impact each of their lives.
A Most Devilish Rogue - Ashlyn
Macnamara 2013-08-27
Fans who adore Julia Quinn, Eloisa
James, and Sabrina Jeffries will
savor Ashlyn Macnamara’s sensual new
novel, which proves that two hearts
are better than one. Years ago, when

Isabelle Mears was still a young miss
too infatuated to know better, she
surrendered her innocence to a
dishonorable man. Though ruined and
cast out from society, she has worked
hard to shelter her illegitimate son,
Jack. Having sworn off men in her
quiet but dignified life, Isabelle is
unprepared for the deep longing that
rips through her when a handsome
stranger rescues her rambunctious
six-year-old from the pounding ocean
surf. George Upperton is a man in
trouble with debts, women, and a
meddling family. He is, by all
accounts, the last gentleman on earth
Isabelle should be drawn to. But
loneliness is a hard mistress, and
caution gives way to desire . . .
even though Isabelle is convinced
that happiness can’t be found in the
arms of such a devilish rogue. Only
when Jack is kidnapped does Isabelle
discover the true depth of George’s
devotion—and how far a good man will
go to fight for the woman whose love
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is all that matters. Praise for A
Most Devilish Rogue “This touchingly
romantic and effortlessly plotted
historical is a gem to be
savored.”—Publishers Weekly (starred
review) “A sensual romance, filled
with the witty dialogue one expects
from a Regency novel, and a plethora
of enjoyable characters.”—New York
Journal of Books “Satisfying . . .
Macnamara uses smooth writing to
create well-rendered characters and a
complex storyline.”—Kirkus Reviews
“Readers will find Macnamara’s second
novel a pleasant read, complete with
a pair of wounded protagonists, a
darling six-year-old, a mystery, a
kidnapping and steamy love
scenes.”—RT Book Reviews “Macnamara
is an up-and-comer in the romance
world. . . . A Most Devilish Rogue is
a good read.”—Romance Junkies Reviews
“Ashlyn Macnamara brings all the
elegance and romance of the Regency
to life.”—New York Times bestselling
author Tessa Dare

The Governess Game - Tessa Dare
2018-08-28
New York Times and USA Today
Bestseller He’s been a bad, bad
rake—and it takes a governess to
teach him a lesson The accidental
governess After her livelihood slips
through her fingers, Alexandra
Mountbatten takes on an impossible
post: transforming a pair of wild
orphans into proper young ladies.
However, the girls don’t need
discipline. They need a loving home.
Try telling that to their guardian,
Chase Reynaud: duke’s heir in the
streets and devil in the sheets. The
ladies of London have tried—and
failed—to make him settle down.
Somehow, Alexandra must reach his
heart . . . without risking her own.
The infamous rake Like any self-
respecting libertine, Chase lives by
one rule: no attachments. When a
stubborn little governess tries to
reform him, he decides to give her an
education—in pleasure. That should
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prove he can’t be tamed. But
Alexandra is more than he bargained
for: clever, perceptive, passionate.
She refuses to see him as a lost
cause. Soon the walls around Chase’s
heart are crumbling . . . and he’s in
danger of falling, hard.
Someone to Care - Mary Balogh
2018-05-01
**Instant New York Times Bestseller**
Once the Countess of Riverdale, Viola
Kingsley throws all caution to the
wind when adventure calls in the form
of a handsome aristocrat. . . . Two
years after the death of the Earl of
Riverdale, his family has overcome
the shame of being stripped of their
titles and fortune--except for his
onetime countess, Viola. With her
children grown and herself no longer
part of the social whirl of the ton,
she is uncertain where to look for
happiness--until quite by accident
her path crosses once again with that
of the Marquess of Dorchester, Marcel
Lamarr. Marcel Lamarr has been a

notorious womanizer since the death
of his wife nearly twenty years
earlier. Viola caught his eye when
she herself was a young mother, but
she evaded his seduction at the time.
A prize that eluded him before, she
is all the more irresistible to him
now although he is surprised to
discover that she is as eager now for
the excitement he offers as he is
himself. When the two defy convention
and run away together, they discover
that the ties of respectability are
not so easily severed, and pleasure
can ensnare you when you least expect
it. . . .
A Lady by Midnight - Tessa Dare
2012-08-28
A temporary engagement, a lifetime in
the making . . . After years of
fending for herself, Kate Taylor
found friendship and acceptance in
Spindle Cove—but she never stopped
yearning for love. The very last
place she'd look for it is in the
arms of Corporal Thorne. The militia
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commander is as stone cold as he is
brutally handsome. But when
mysterious strangers come searching
for Kate, Thorne steps forward as her
fiancÉ. He claims to have only Kate's
safety in mind. So why is there
smoldering passion in his kiss? Long
ago, Samuel Thorne devoted his life
to guarding Kate's happiness. He

wants what's best for her, and he
knows it's not marriage to a man like
him. To outlast their temporary
engagement, he must keep his hands
off her tempting body and lock her
warm smiles out of his withered
heart. It's the toughest battle of
this hardened warrior's life . . .
and the first he seems destined to
lose.


